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East Texas: 708 E Broadway, 
Gladewater – 2:30 p.m. 
Song Leader – Wynn Worthen 
Pianist – Ardith Weiss 
Sermonette – Ed Weiss 
Sermon – Ken Treybig 
 
Ruston: Holiday Inn Express, 
Ruston – 1 p.m. 
Song Leader – Johnny Callender 
Pianist – Vicky Morton 
Sermonette – Chris Teague 
Sermon – Scott Hammer 
 
General Announcements 
Sabbath School 

Sabbath School will meet to-
day after services. Please get a 
snack and bring your Bible to 
the classroom. 
 
Teen Bible Study 

Our teen Bible study will be 
after services today. We will 
continue in our study of the Ten 
Commandments booklet. 

 
Men’s Club 

Men’s Club will meet today 
at the Gladewater hall about 45 
minutes after services. 
 
Night to be Much Observed 

Some have asked if we will 
have a group meal this year for 
Night to be Much Observed. 
Since our hall situation is so 
uncertain at the present time we 
will not plan a group meal this 
year. Please make your own 
plans for the evening. 

 
Deacon/Elder Meeting 

Our next deacon/elder meet-
ing will be this Tuesday, Mar. 
22, at 7 p.m. at our current 
meeting hall. 
 
Excused Absence Forms 

It’s time to start getting ex-
cused absence forms turned in 
for the spring feasts. If you need 
a form for work or school, 
please sign the list on the In-
formation Table (one name per 
line please). We will have them 
available for you the next Sab-
bath. 
 
“Pie” Dinner 

We will have a “pie” dinner 
next Saturday night, Mar. 26, 
beginning about a half hour af-
ter services. 

 
Houston Golf Tournament 

The 2016 Annual Spring 
Houston Golf Tournament will 
be on Sunday, Mar. 27, 2016, 8 
a.m., at The Golf Preserve 
of Atascocita, 20114 Pinehurst 
Drive, Humble, TX 77346. 

Entry fee is $50 (includes 
lunch). It is a 4 person scramble 
format and all golfers are wel-
come. Contact Bruce Wasdin 
at 713-304-8491 or 
bwwasdin@gmail.com for any 
questions. 
Passover Assistance 

Please sign the list on the In-
formation Table if you will 
need assistance with footwash-
ing at the Passover service.  If 
you have any questions contact 
Nancy Worthen 903-636-4773 
or email at grana-
ryst@juno.com. 

 
Foundation Outreach Int’l. 

Foundation Outreach Interna-
tional and the Church of God, a 
Worldwide Association, are ex-
cited to announce an opportuni-
ty for four young adults to serve 
in the Hashemite Kingdom of 
Jordan from mid-Aug. 2016 
through mid-June 2017. We 
are looking for energetic and 
dedicated young men and wom-
en interested in representing 
God’s Church while experienc-
ing both an exciting interna-
tional volunteer opportunity and 
a newly developed leadership 
development program. Jordan 
remains a relatively safe oasis 
in a truly unique part of the 
world that contains very inter-
esting biblical and cultural his-
tory. The Church serves in Jor-
dan under the invite of the Roy-
al Family, and we welcome 
both single and married couple 
applicants. Positions 
in teaching, coaching, tutoring 
and administration are available 
at two centers: The Amman 
Baccalaureate School and the 
YMWA Centre for the Mentally 
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Challenged. We currently have 
two outstanding young men and 
two outstanding young wom-
en enjoying a very successful 
service opportunity and we are 
looking for four new individu-
als to carry on this decades-long 
legacy of successful service and 
outreach. If you are seriously 
interested in this project, please 
do the following: (1) Visit the 
FOI website 
(www.foundationoutreachintl.org/) 
for more information, (2) Fill 
out an application online or on 
hard copy, and (3) Email Cory 
Erickson 
at coryderickson@gmail.com to 
answer questions and receive 
any additional information 
needed. The deadline for appli-
cation is Friday, Apr. 
15. Thanks in advance for your 
interest in this exciting growth 
opportunity. 


